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Updates and General Messages  

 

• Congratulations to all who decorated the study rooms. The crisp packet wall is a 
particular highlight! Sweets will be delivered this week to study areas.  

• Please make time to thank the site team this week. They have really been amazing 
cleaning, putting chairs in order and delivering food for us all. A word of thanks would 
be much appreciated.  

• Christmas Jumper day is Thursday for all but please don’t think you cannot make an 
effort all week. The more Christmas the better. 

• Mocks begin Monday 11th Jan – Only in school for exams please. Please ask if you need 
to be in school at any other time. You will need permission. Check you have timetables. 
It has been emailed.  

• Online lessons should take place for all subjects on Friday, Monday and Tuesday. You 
will be expected to attend everyday unless staff have made alternative arrangements 
with you.  

 
Finally a Christmas Message from the 6th Form Team  
 
https://allsaintssheffieldsch.sharepoint.com/sites/Post16/Shared%20Documents/General/
a25ac51fc77aa9d59bee3f489596d8ac.mp4  

 
 
 

Dear Students  
 
Congratulations, we have all made it through term one. We have a short week in school this week and 
then three days home learning to look forward to before we can truly begin to enjoy some time with 
family. Please use this week to make sure you are ready for the next couple of weeks. Be very nice to 
staff this week please, we are all tired and many staff like you have had a difficult term.  
 
A very short bulletin this week to give you and Tutors a chance to catch up, prepare for revision and 
enjoy spending some time together. Please look over the reminders and messages and ask Tutors if you 
need any help or advice about the next couple of weeks.  
 
I would like to say how thankful I am for the welcome I have received since September; from students, 
staff and tutors but especially the 6th Form Team of Miss Halladay, Mr Cassidy and Mrs Voyse.  
 
I wish you all a safe and happy holiday and I look forward to seeing you all back in 2021 
 
Mrs M Broadhurst, Director of Post 16  

 

https://allsaintssheffieldsch.sharepoint.com/sites/Post16/Shared%20Documents/General/a25ac51fc77aa9d59bee3f489596d8ac.mp4
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Messages For Year 12 Messages For Year 13 

 
• Thank you to you all for parents evening  • Reminders – UCAS Before Thursday please. If you 

pay and send I need a paper checklist. Don’t 
assume I will know to send.  

 

 

 

Quick Links Key Contacts  

✓ https://www.opendays.com/ 
✓ https://do-it.org/  
✓ http://mooc.org/  
✓ https://www.firstcareers.co.uk/ 
✓ https://prayingeachday.org/ 

 

Director of Post 16: Mrs Broadhurst 
bht@allsaints.sheffiled.sch.uk 

Head of Year 13: Miss Halladay 
nhy@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk 
Head of Year 12: Mr Cassidy 

csy@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk 
6th Form administrator: Mrs Voyse 

av@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

 

This week Tutor activities  
 
Mr Cassidy has made a Christmas Quiz for you all.  
It is on Teams for Tutors and answer sheets will be provided.  
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